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George Washington &amp; Jefferson National Forests

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Wilkes and Others Whom It May Concern:

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am a resident of Roanoke County, VA and strongly urge the USDA Forest Service to NOT amend the Forest

Plan to accommodate construction of the Mountain Valley Pipeline and consequently allow significant and

irreparable damage to the land, water, air, flora, and fauna, including protected species.

 

 

 

MVP has continued to omit, ignore, and distort critical environmental data provided by numerous, highly qualified

and unbiased experts since the beginning of this ill-conceived, inadequately planned and irreparably destructive

project. Please do not allow any further damage to be done to our precious resources.
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